Regarding letters to be sent in response to the national resolution 2015.03. 

The following message was sent to the diocesan presidents asking them to forward to parish council members and encouraging all members to act. Even though the Supreme Court has given an extension they have also indicated that those who wish to seek physician assisted suicide can apply to have their case heard.

We still need to lobby for the 'notwithstanding clause'. I have attached the letter for your information and to do with as you wish. 

I would be interested in receiving feedback from this email.

Blessings

Cathy B.
DEAR PARISH COUNCIL PRESIDENTS: 
I am asking for your assistance in sending this information to your members who have email addresses. We are on the eve of the deadline for the federal government to draft legislation on the Supreme Court of Canada ruling on the Carter case. There is still time for us as members of The Catholic Women's League of Canada to send concerns to the federal government.

I have drafted a letter in response to National resolution 2015.03 - Invoke Section 33 of the Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms in the case of Carter v. Canada. Kindly read the letter over and if you agree with the statement, please do the following:

1. Print off a copy of each letter (4) and complete the necessary information and mail each letter to the address shown on the letter.  (Please note: Letters directed to the House of Commons are postage-free.)
2. One of the letters is intended for the member of parliament in your area. Please insert the name, etc. and mail to the House of Commons as per letter.

3. You may choose to send the letters via email. You would have to open each attachment; fill in the necessary information (delete the signature section as your letter will be an e-letter); save the letter and then attach each saved letter to a separate email (directed to each person) which should include a brief message about the contents of the letter(s).

If there is a way of finding out how many members sent the letters and if any received responses, I would appreciate hearing from you at abmkprovpres@gmail.com
The email addresses are as follows:
justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau
Jody.Wilson-Raybould@parl.gc.ca The Honourable Jody Wilson-Raybould
jane.philpott@canada.ca The Honourable Jane Philpott

For the member of parliament names and email addresses, please use the following link:
http://www.parl.gc.ca/Parliamentarians/en/members
Thank you very much for your cooperation. May you enjoy a healthy and peaceful New Year!
Cathy B., Provincial President 
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